
When:
Monday, Sept. 23, 2019  
6:30 – 8:00 p.m.

Where: 
Hughes Elementary School 
Multipurpose Room  
1949 Calle De Escuela  
Santa Clara, CA 95054 

RSVP:
rsvp@valleywater.org
RSVPs are highly encouraged.

Guadalupe River – Tasman to Interstate 880 Project

valleywater.org

Valley Water is dedicated to keeping residents and businesses safe through  
its flood protection programs. The Guadalupe River - Tasman Drive to Interstate 
880 Project will restore the river’s flood protection level to its design capacity of  
a 100-year flood and provide natural flood protection for residents and businesses.  
A 100-year-flood means the river should be able to withstand flooding in the event 
of a large and rare storm event which has a one in-100 (1 percent) chance  
of occurring in any given year. The project limits are from Tasman Drive in  
Santa Clara to Interstate 880 near Airport Parkway in San Jose.

The project is currently in the planning phase with Valley Water evaluating  
the best possible alternatives to reducing flood risks. A completed project will 
provide protection from flooding and preserve structural integrity of stream banks. 
In addition, it will minimize environmental impacts and protect the creek’s habitat.

Please join us for a meeting that will provide an overview of the project, 
an opportunity to ask questions of the project team, and provide us your input  
on the conceptual alternatives for the project.

You can also join us on Facebook Live: www.facebook.com/scvwd

You’re invited to our community meeting!

This flood protection project is on the Guadalupe River between Tasman Drive 
in Santa Clara and Interstate 880 in San Jose.
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About Valley Water
Valley Water manages an integrated water resources system 
that includes the supply of clean, safe water, flood protection 
and stewardship of streams on behalf of Santa Clara County’s 
2 million residents. Valley Water is the flood protection 
authority for Santa Clara County, annually preparing creeks for 
winter rains through levee maintenance, sediment removal, 
bank repair and vegetation management. We have invested 
more than $1 billion in flood protection efforts to protect nearly 
100,000 parcels with many more projects planned. Valley 
Water performs work annually under its Stream Maintenance 
Program to repair damages to creeks to reduce the risk of 
flooding and keep our communities safe.

For more information, contact Neighborhood Liaison,  
Matt Wilson at (408) 630-2623 or by email at  
MWilson@valleywater.org.

www.valleywater.org


